
 

Solihull & District 

May 16th 2018  

 
 

 

 

Dear Head Teacher  
 

Re: Equalities Commission – Centenary Celebrations of women’s right to vote – Poster Competition – Years 6/7 and Years 8/9 

 
I write on behalf of Solihull Soroptimist club who has been awarded a grant by the Equalities Commission to undertake a range of activities to celebrate the centenary of 
women getting the vote. 

 

The purpose of this letter is to invite your school to take part in a competition we are running for school children to design a poster to celebrate 100 years of women getting 
the vote. We are hoping that this competition will play a role in educating young people about the fight for emancipation.  
 
 
We are planning to produce a display highlighting the role of suffragettes which will include the winning posters. Our intention is to share this display with local communities 
across the Borough.  
 

I attach an information sheet and would be very grateful if you would share this with the relevant class groups who are invited to participate. 

 

If you have any questions please do not hesitate to contact Marina McGoldrick on 0777 1911137.  

 

Best wishes 

 

Grace Hampson  
 

On behalf of 

Soroptimists International 

Solihull and District  


